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MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE CENTRE

Dated: 03.08.2018

NOTICE

This is for information to all the students of Non-

Collegiate Women's Education Board (NCWEB) that

the classes will not be started from 5 '̂' August, 2018

(Sunday). It may be held from August, 2018. For

further information you can see the Website i.e.

www.du.ac.in

(Dr.^nil Kumar)
Teacher-in-Charge

c.c.to: Notice Board


